Dear Families,

Let us first start by saying how much we miss all of you and your precious children. We
know that in this uncertain time, not hearing from us has been hard. We had been
asked to wait to get some directive from the district, which we just got today. Please be
on the lookout for an email from us on Monday with more details and information. In the
meantime, please don't worry about academics if it causes stress. If it brings your
children some joy, then do what works for you and them. Please give each one of our
students an extra snuggle from us. We miss them so much. Stay safe, stay healthy, and
know we are thinking of you. Take care.

The K Team
Mrs. Abramowitz, Mrs. Beem, Mrs. Bohannan, and Mrs. Hennon



